

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE

1021 Redmond Road Williston, VT 05495

EMAIL info@cswd.net **TEL** (802) 872-8100

www.cswd.net

#7.

To: Ad Hoc Committee

From: Amy Jewell Date: 2/15/2022

RE: Ad Hoc Committee – Final Report

Following the meeting on February 22, 2022, a final report of the Ad Hoc Committee will be generated for review. Once reviewed, the Ad Hoc Committee will submit the report to the Board of Commissioners at the March meeting for final discussion and approval. The information provided in the report will inform the Board and the Finance Committee of assumptions used in the Proposed FY23 Budget.